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Universal Periodic Review of NIGERIA, 22 October 2013
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of Nigeria to the UPR, and thanks Nigeria for their report and the information provided today. 

My delegation is glad to note that since its last UPR Nigeria has implemented several recommendations, including acceding to a number of human rights instruments. Estonia encourages Nigeria to further promote the rights of freedom of expression, assembly and association - both online and offline.
We believe that all human lives are sacred, regardless of the crime, and therefore, are very concerned about the lifting of the moratorium on death penalty.
Estonia would like to make following recommendations: 

· Although we highly commend Nigeria for having ratified the Rome Statute, we take this opportunity to encourage Nigeria to bring its national legislation fully in line with the Statute, and to ratify the Agreement on Privileges and Immunities of the Court (APIC);
· We encourage Nigeria to fully implement its National Action Plan on the UN Security Council Resolution 1325 and related resolutions to meaningfully involve women in peace processes; and to combat gender-based violence and discrimination.

· We finally and firmly recommend Nigeria to fully abolish the death penalty and to ratify the 2nd Optional Protocol to ICCPR;
We would like to wish to the delegation of Nigeria a successful review meeting.
Thank you!
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